
ST PATRICK'S YOUTH 
PARISH CONSULTATION 



Training, consultation, and general support, is offered to any parish 

 or pastoral area in the Archdiocese of Armagh, who wish to develop

structures, grow capacity, and enhance youth ministry  within their

community.   

All training  and support is orientated towards  accompaniment of

young people.  All support is tailored to suit the individual needs of

 each community. Should any parish wish to avail of support they are

asked to contact their designated youth coordinator. 

TRAINING
CONSULTATION

SUPPORT

Northern Youth Coordinator: 

Janet Forbes 

email: jforbes@aracoeli.com

Mobile+447968738486

Southern Youth Coordinator 

Rob O'Hara 

email: rohara@aracoeli.com

Mobile+353830219917


